

COVID-19 PEDIATRIC 2ND / 1ST DOSE CLINIC ADULT BOOSTER / FIRST DOSE CLINIC FRIDAY, DECEMBER 3RD 12:00-5:30 PM PUTNAM MIDDLE SCHOOL AUDITORIUM LOCATED AT 35 WICKER STREET IN PUTNAM

Dear Woodstock Families,

Woodstock Public Schools will once again join with Putnam and Thompson school districts in hosting a follow up COVID-19 vaccination clinic, as part of our ongoing partnership with Day Kimball Healthcare.

The clinic will be held on Friday, December 3 from 12:00 PM to 5:30 PM at the.

Please note that Friday, December 3 will now be an early dismissal day.

This voluntary clinic will provide families with the opportunity to receive the second or first dose of the newly approved Pediatric COVID-19 vaccine for children ages 5 to 11.

Any adult will also be able to receive a COVID-19 Booster or their first shot during the clinic. Remember it's never to late to get vaccinated.

Consent forms will be made available onsite and please remember to bring an insurance card, ID and your vaccination card if you are receiving a booster shot.

The Connecticut State Department of Education in partnership with the Connecticut Department of Public Health have encouraged all school districts to work closely with their local healthcare agencies in providing vaccine clinics for families. Day Kimball Healthcare continues to be a valued partner in helping to keep our community healthy.

Sincerely,

V. Toth

Viktor Toth
Superintendent of Schools

Telephone: 860.928.7453

Fax: 860.928.0206